
Does your child have special education needs?

If you have provided contact information, your 
school will reach out to you with a direct 
Microsoft Teams link to access the virtual 
meeting. If you have not contacted your 
school yet, please reach out and they will 
provide you with a direct link!

Join us for a Virtual Meeting on Microsoft Teams!

Wednesday, 
March 24
7:00 - 8:30 PM

HCDSB is offering a Parent Information Meeting for Students with 
Special Education Needs Entering Kindergarten in September, 2021


